
Curlew Creek Elementary 
invites you to a 

 

 

 

 
 

Students in grades K-5 and 

their parents are invited to 

an evening of fun and 

interactive math games.  
 

Ms. Math, 

(Dr. Rachel McAnallen) 

will be leading students and 

parents in an exciting and 

entertaining evening. Rachel has 

traveled the world, sharing her 

love of math with others. 
 

  Ms. Math’s wit and wisdom will help you challenge  
     your students’ mathematical thinking – and your own! 

 

    Please join us on Tuesday, March 19th   
from 6:00-7:30 p.m. 
School Cafeteria 

Bring a deck of cards! 
 

This is a family-orientated event; parents and students must attend together. 
Space available will be a premium and we request there are no toddlers, infants, 

and strollers.  Thanks for your help! 


